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Lowdham Roundabout Proposals Update 4th October 2019 

 
Following the two consultation events held by VIA, the Parish Council produced a report to 

summarise the comments that it had received from parishioners. The report, which was published 

on the Parish Council website and Facebook pages, was sent to VIA as a response to the 

consultation and raised the concerns that had been expressed. 

 

In addition to the report the Parish Council also sent letters highlighting the parish’s concerns to 

both the Chief Executive and the Leader of Nottinghamshire County Council and to Robert Jenrick 

MP.   

 

As a result of comments VIA received from parishioners at the events, the subsequent 

consultation feedback they received and detailed discussions with County Councillor Roger 

Jackson on our behalf, VIA agreed to review their proposed plan and examine other options. 

 

At the Parish Council meeting held on 3 October feedback was received that VIA are nearing the 

completion of the development of options to redesign the proposed roundabout upgrade and a 

further option that could possibly lead to the roundabout being replaced with traffic lights. 

 

These options will shortly be presented to Nottinghamshire County Council, currently a specific 

date has not been stated. Following this initial presentation, the intention is that options and 

proposals will be shared with the Parish Council and then further consultation will then be held 

with parishioners for comment before any decisions are taken. 

 

The Parish Council has no further details available at this time but as information becomes 

available it will be published on the Parish website, Facebook and in the Parish Magazine.  
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